The original documents are located in Box C54, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 1/7/1977" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

January 7, 1977

Dear Mr. Koehler:

Your thoughtful gift of ski products reached Vail the same time the snow started falling and gave the entire Ford family perfect conditions in which to try out your goggles. I found them most helpful as did the children. The face mask sets are certainly unique.

I thank you, both for your kind words and your generous gift. The entire family joins me in sending best wishes for a full and happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Mr. C.K. Koehler

President

National Hydron, Inc. 1633 Rothsville Road

Rothsville, Pennsylvania

The slopes sometime.